
From: Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley ShannaWarren@bgcburbank.org
Subject: Farewell to you Indian Summer

Date: November 5, 2020 at 6:30 PM
To: Kyle_W@bgcburbank.org

FALL ENRICHMENT DAY PROGRAM UPDATE!

It’s Week 12 of our All-day Fall Enrichment Program and we’re half way through fall.

It’s crazy to think that Winter is coming and more importantly, Winter Break! The

Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and GEV, will be open for Winter Break. Winter break

will be broken down into 3 sessions. You can purchase your sessions through parent

portal starting on November 9th. Winter Camp will be operating at Main Club (TK –

12 grade), Stevenson (TK – 5 grade) and Bret Harte (TK – 5th grade) from 7:30 am –

6 pm. To enroll for Winter Break please log into parent portal on November 9th. The

Club will be following the same childcare guidelines.  Members will continue to wear

their mask during their time at BGC, temperature checks during drop off and

sanitizing all areas regularly.  Please note, payment for your session(s) will need to

be made no later than the Friday before the start of the session .  As a reminder,

space will be limited at each location.  For more information please email Priscilla at

priscillagalvan@bgcburbank.org.

 To Learn more: Click Here
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WE HAD AN AWESOME HALLOWEEN!

Our Fun Friday Fright Fest was a huge success! All of our members came in their

creative and scary costumes and had a blast participating in the activities of the day.

We had pumpkin painting, Halloween bingo, fashion shows, trick-or-treating, and so

much more. Each member received a Halloween tote filled with books, t-shirts,

toothbrushes, and of course candy. We would like to thank all Send It Society, United

Way LA, and Noon Kiwanis who contributed to the totes, and to our wonderful staff

for putting together such a memorable Halloween! 

Boys & Girls Club of Burbank Spring Child Care
Needs Assessment Survey
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Boys & Girls Club of Burbank Spring Child Care
Needs Assessment Survey

With the Spring semester quickly approaching us, we kindly ask that you complete

our Child Care Needs Assessment survey for the Spring.  Your responses will help

the Club meet the needs of our families and for the club to plan an effective Spring

semester.  Please click on the link below to complete your survey.  As a

reminder, please fill out one survey per child.

https://forms.gle/AruhcdCaDy9xvaoD6

Please submit all survey responses by Wednesday, November 10th, 2020. If you

have any questions regarding the survey, please contact Priscilla Galvan at (818)

842-9333 ext. 113, or Lupe Herrera at (818) 842-9333 ext. 120 if you have any

questions. We thank you for your participation.

NOVEMBER'S DONOR SPOTLIGHT: THERESE CARRABINE

With Thanksgiving around the corner, we could not find a better season to start our

Monthly Donor Spotlight. During these uneasy and unpredictable times, we are so

grateful for the support we’ve received from the community and our donors. During

this month of thanksgiving, we would like to take a moment to recognize one donor in

particular, Therese Carrabine. Therese has been an advocate for youth and a club

supporter for many years. Therese is the oldest child of 7 siblings who live all over

the US. Her siblings have "gifted her" with 13 nieces and nephews who are now

having babies of their own. One of her greatest pleasures is traveling to visit the

newest generation. She is Aunt 2.0 to her 3 grandnieces and 3 grandnephews.

Thank you so much Therese for your years of continued support to the Boys & Girls

Club of Burbank and GEV. We are so very thankful and incredibly grateful for you!
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FOREVER 21: IT'S THE LOVE YOU GIVE
Forever 21 has launched their "It's The Love You Give" holiday campaign starting

now through December 31, 2020. They have set a goal to raise $1 million for Boys &

Girls Clubs of America through sales of specially marked Holiday Collection items

and limited edition holiday gift bags, and by inviting customers to round up their

purchases to the nearest dollar to benefit BGCA, in-store and online

at www.Forever21.com. Visit Forever 21 in Burbank, Glendale, Sherman Oaks, or

Hollywood today.

Forever 21 will donate $1 from every specially designated item purchased

from its holiday collection, with a minimum guarantee of $25,000 and a

maximum of $500,000.

Forever 21 will donate 50% of the purchase price of their limited-edition

holiday gift bags.

Forever 21 will invite customers to round up their purchase to the nearest

dollar to benefit BGCA and will donate 100% of the difference.
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BIDS FOR KIDS: FALL VIRTUAL AUCTION FINAL SALE!

That’s a wrap! Our Bids for Kids: Fall Virtual Auction has officially come to an end.

We would like to thank everyone who participated and made this event a success,

your contributions are greatly appreciated. There are still a few items left that are

available for purchase. Please visit: https://bgcbbidsforkids.givesmart.com today and

get your final bids in!
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OCTOBER'S YOUTHS OF THE MONTH

 We would like to highlight club members who exemplify the club motto to “respect

yourself, respect the club, and respect others”. Congratulations to last month’s

winners! Youths of the Month are chosen for their ability to follow rules, participate in

daily activities, and demonstrate leadership within their pods. Congratulations to

Henry, Tessa, Daniella, and Josie from Main Club, Alfonso from Bret Harte, Kyle from

Stevenson, Ida from Edison, Adaleen from Elmwood, and Jasmin from Peyton

Grismer.
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AN OPPORTUNITY FROM PATHWAYS LA!

BGCB is working with PathwaysLA who has received additional funding to enroll

essential and low income families with FREE short term child care now through

December 30,2020!

Please review the flyer below for more information. Parents will need to fill out the

automated application that will then be forwarded over to one of the 11 sister

agencies that will follow up with the remainder of the application process. If your

family did not make the deadline for CCRC, we encourage families apply. If you have

any questions regarding services and eligibility on the LA Care’s Program, please

contact the Resource and Referral Department at (213) 427-2710 or visit their

website for more information
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For more information on our Boys & Girls Club programs, please

CLICK HERE
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